
Subject Appreciation letter for work done by Engineer.Shanmugamsundram Depo.177 

From Jayaraman Anantharaman  

To cmwssb@md2.vsnl.net.in  

Date Fri,26 Aug 2016 10:13:13 

 

A.JAYARAMAN, 

NO 9C1&9C2 Plot 170 AGs Colony 3 rd Main Road, 
 Velachery, Chennai.6000042    
Ph.044 22592323/9840708997                                                                                      

August 29, 2016 

The Managing Director  

CMWSSB, Chennai.600002 

Respected Sir, 

Sub: Appreciation letter for restoring water supply for   3rd Main Road SGs Colony 

Velachery ,  by Sri.Shanmugasundram Engineer Depo.No..177. West velachery, Chennai 

600042 

Ref: Door. No 9C1&9C2 Plot No 170 3rd Main Road, AGs colony, Velachery. 

 

I convey my sincere thanks and gratitude to your organization especially the great 

efforts and sincere work carried out by your Engineer Depot. 177. of west Velachery Sri. 

Shanmugasundram, as we experienced acute water scarcity past 2 yrs in the street and 

my house, by hard work done by him the water supply is resumed today, this is for your 

kind information please. 

 

Sincerely, 

/A.Jayaraman./ 
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